
2022-23 Varsity Swim Recap 

Congratulations to our Varsity swimmers on a great season! These swimmers worked 

hard all season long finishing the season with a new personal best in at least two of their 

events. Both the Varsity Boys and Girls regularly finished in the top three scoring teams 

in their meets. Stratford had three Varsity swimmers make it to the GIAA State Meet at 

Georgia Tech. The three swimmers were Andy Cheek, Tony Xu, and Dhurv Das. These 

swimmers gave it their all this season. The Eagles are excited to dive into next season! 


